Ivy Tech Policies Students Need to Know Immediately

The following are policies that students need to know before starting their first semester at Ivy Tech Community College.

Students Can Change Classes Only During the First Week of School

The first week of classes is the only time a student may switch classes as long as the following conditions are met:

1. The student is already enrolled in classes.

2. The class the student wants has an available spot.

NOTE: After the first week of classes, students cannot switch classes without 

             authorization from the appropriate administrator, and the student must provide 

             documentation that the switch is necessary. Even with the documentation, the 

             student might not be given authorization to switch classes.

Students Can Only Take a Course Twice

Students are only allowed to take a course twice, and if students need to take the course a third time (for whatever reason), the students need to take the course at another college where the credits will transfer back to Ivy Tech Community College.

NOTE:  Students are considered to be enrolled in a course starting the second week of 

             classes—i.e., students who drop the first week are not considered as taking that 

             course, and students who are still registered for the course starting the second 

             week are considered to be taking the class. Dropping a class AFTER the first 

             week is still considered as one of the times the students took the course.
